
 

SMART800 & SMARTCONFERENCE CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 

 

Date  May 24 2013 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

 

Beginning on June 7, 2013, the prices, service descriptions, and the terms and 

conditions for services provided by AccessLine Communications, Corp. will no longer 

be on file at the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO). 
 

This modification does not result in a change in the prices, terms, or conditions of 

those services to which you currently subscribe. AccessLine Communications, Corp. 

must still provide a customer notice at least fifteen days in advance of rate increases, 

changes in terms and conditions and discontinuance of existing services. 

Additionally, you will be able to view the company’s future service offerings in a 

catalog online at http://www.accessline.com or you can request a copy of this 

information by contacting the company at: 

 

AccessLine Communications, Corp. 

11201 SE 8th Street 

Bellevue, WA 98004 

1-877-357-0750 

 

Since these services will no longer be on file with the Commission, this means that 

the agreement reached between the customer and AccessLine will control all 

existing, new and changes in service. For any new services or changes in service, it 

will be important that you carefully review and confirm the price, terms and 

conditions. 
 

 

If you have any questions about this matter, please call Customer Service at 

the toll free number, 1-877-357-0750,  or visit us at http://www.accessline.com .  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

AccessLine Communications, Corp 

http://www.accessline.com/
http://www.accessline.com/

